
20th June 2025 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
This week in maths we were learning about how to share equally. We decorated biscuits and 
shared the raisins equally onto each one. We also learnt all about how to ride our scooters 
safely in our ‘Scootability’ workshops.  

Caring for our Planet 

Phonics 
Click on the pictures to practise your sounds and word reading at home. 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/jlENsIk5/C2FksmUU
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/LweaF6IW/amnC84mQ
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/eJRwfOV5/zr4KlM1A


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
We will read  the book ‘Being safe on a Bike’. 
We will write about how to stay safe on a bike.  
 
 
 

Maths 
We will learn about which numbers are even and 
which numbers are odd. 
 
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
We will learn these words and their               
meanings: 

manners 
 

care    repeat  
 

planet     pollinate     

 Understanding of the World 
We will use Cubetto to plan a journey using 
the language: go, forward, left and right. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
We will be learning the song ‘There was a                   
crocodile’. 
 
There was a crocodile, and an orangutan  
A flying eagle, and a slippery fish  
A bunny, a beaver, a crazy elephant  
Nah nah nah nah nah nah, nah nah nah nah 
nah.  
 
Click on the picture to listen to the song.  
 
 
 
 

 

Expressive Arts and Design 
Children will be designing their own bicycle 
using different materials.  

 Messages 

There will be a coffee morning on Tuesday 
1st July for all Reception parents called: 
 

 ‘Getting Ready for Year 1’ 
 
We look forward to seeing you there if you 
are able to attend.  
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IkanoEmIcHM

